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Wednesday 17th January 2024

Dear Parent and Carers,

Re: Victoria class British Museum Trip – Friday 2nd February 2024

We are planning to take our class to The British Museum in Great Russell Street, Central London on Friday 2nd 
February. The children have been learning about the Anglo Saxons and we will be visiting the Sutton Hoo and 
Europe galleries to view the amazing artefacts.   

We will be leaving school at 9:00am promptly, travelling by minibus to Oakwood and then by tube to Russell 
Square. Please ensure your child is at school at 8:40am so we can depart promptly without any delay.  
We will return to school, via public transport, by 3:30pm. Please can you confirm via Arbor that you give 
permission for your child to attend and that they will be collected.

Your child will need a packed lunch, however as all children are entitled to Universal Free School meals the 
school can provide a packed lunch made by The Pantry. If you would like to order a packed lunch for your child 
for the day, please complete the Google form by Tuesday 30th January: https://forms.gle/qmbDRLne1cC86JHz9  
May we remind you that the same rules apply to packed lunches that apply every day at school - children should 
not have any nut products, fizzy drinks, energy drinks or glass bottles. Lunch should be brought in a plastic 
carrier bag so it can be thrown away.  

Please ensure your child is in school uniform with comfortable shoes and a raincoat. 

There is no cost for the trip and no additional spending money is required.

Yours sincerely,

Kelly McCormick

Year 4 - Victoria Class Teacher


